Grand Dictionnaire De Cuisine A D 1873 I A Z
As recognized, adventure as well as experience not quite lesson, amusement, as
competently as concurrence can be gotten by just checking out a ebook grand
dictionnaire de cuisine a d 1873 i a z also it is not directly done, you could
put up with even more approaching this life, vis--vis the world.
We have enough money you this proper as without difficulty as simple
pretentiousness to acquire those all. We pay for grand dictionnaire de cuisine
a d 1873 i a z and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific
research in any way. among them is this grand dictionnaire de cuisine a d 1873
i a z that can be your partner.

Bulletin of the Public Library of the City of Boston Boston Public Library 1875
Discomfort Food Marni Reva Kessler 2021-02-02 An intricate and provocative
journey through nineteenth-century depictions of food and the often
uncomfortable feelings they evoke At a time when chefs are celebrities and
beautifully illustrated cookbooks, blogs, and Instagram posts make our mouths
water, scholar Marni Reva Kessler trains her inquisitive eye on the depictions
of food in nineteenth-century French art. Arguing that disjointed senses of
anxiety, nostalgia, and melancholy underlie the superficial abundance in works
by Manet, Degas, and others, Kessler shows how, in their images, food presented
a spectrum of pleasure and unease associated with modern life. Utilizing close
analysis and deep archival research, Kessler discovers the complex narratives
behind such beloved works as Manet’s Fish (Still Life) and Antoine Vollon’s
Internet-famous Mound of Butter. Kessler brings to these works an expansive
historical review, creating interpretations rich in nuance and theoretical
implications. She also transforms the traditional paradigm for study of images
of edible subjects, showing that simple categorization as still life is not
sufficient. Discomfort Food marks an important contribution to conversations
about a fundamental theme that unites us as humans: food. Suggestive and
accessible, it reveals the very personal, often uncomfortable feelings hiding
within the relationship between ourselves and the representations of what we
eat.
Food and Foodways of Medieval Cairenes Paulina Lewicka 2011-08-25 As a corpusbased study which aims at profiling the food culture of medieval Cairo, the
book is an attempt to reconstruct the menu of Cairenes as well as their various
daily practices, customs and habits related to food and eating.
Sauces James Peterson 2017-11-07 The acclaimed authority on sauce making,
completely updated and, for the first time, featuring invaluable step-by-step
color photographs. Every good cook knows that a great sauce is one of the
easiest ways to make an exemplary dish. Since its James Beard Award–winning
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first edition, James Peterson’s Sauces has remained the go-to reference for
professionals and sophisticated home cooks, with nearly 500 recipes and
detailed explanations of every kind of sauce. This new edition, published
nearly ten years after the previous one, tacks with today’s movement toward
lighter, fresher flavors and preparations and modern cooking methods, while
also elucidating the classic sauces and techniques that remain a foundation of
excellence in the kitchen. The updated, streamlined design also features, for
the first time, full-color photos that clearly show these essential sauces at
every step—bringing the author’s expertise to life like never before.
The Library of Choice Literature and Encyclopedia of Universal Authorship
Ainsworth Rand Spofford 1894
Mustard Demet Güzey 2019-09-15 Whether grainy or smooth, spicy or sweet, Dijon,
American, or English, mustard accompanies our food and flavors our life around
the globe. It has been a source of pleasure, health, and myth from ancient
times to the present day, its tiny seed a symbol of faith and its pungent
flavor a testimony to refined taste. There are stories of mustard plasters used
to treat melancholy, runners eating mustard to prevent cramps, and Christians
spreading mustard seeds along pilgrimage trails. In this delightful global
history of all things Grey Poupon and gleaming yellow, Demet Güzey takes
readers on a tour of the ubiquitous mustard, exploring its origins, its use in
medicine and in the kitchen, its place in literature, language, and religion,
and its strong symbolism of sharpness, perseverance, and strength. Packed with
entertaining mustard facts and illustrations as well as a selection of historic
and modern recipes, this surprising history of one of the world’s most loved
condiments will appeal to all food history aficionados.
The Armchair James Beard James Beard 2015-07-07 A timeless and insightful
volume of essays—with more than 130 recipes—by the master of American cuisine
The Armchair James Beard showcases the many roles of America’s first celebrity
chef: teacher, culinary alchemist, restaurant reviewer, occasional dieter,
visionary, and gourmand. Collected by Beard’s longtime friend and colleague
John Ferrone, each essay resonates with impassioned opinions and a distinctly
American voice. Beard takes us on a journey from his childhood in Portland,
Oregon, to his dining and cooking experiences around the world. These
reminiscences, paired with more than 130 recipes, provide an intimate portrait
of a lifetime spent studying, preparing, and enjoying food. Beard fondly
recalls his father’s homemade breakfast sausage seasoned with thyme and pepper;
bouillabaisse made from fresh fish in the South of France; and a large, buttery
baked potato aboard the Northern Pacific railroad on one of his many crosscountry trips. Rich with tales of meals shared with family and old friends,
Beard ponders not just the importance of what we eat, but how food brings us
together, and the role it can play in our memories. Heartfelt, enlightening,
and often humorous, these memoir-like selections are an inspiring addition to
any culinary collection.
Aesthetic Pleasure in Twentieth-Century Women's Food Writing Alice McLean
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2012-05-22 This book explores the aesthetic pleasures of eating and writing in
the lives of M. F. K. Fisher (1908-1992), Alice B. Toklas (1877-1967), and
Elizabeth David (1913-1992). Growing up during a time when women's food writing
was largely limited to the domestic cookbook, which helped to codify the
guidelines of middle class domesticity, Fisher, Toklas, and David claimed the
pleasures of gastronomy previously reserved for men. Articulating a language
through which female desire is artfully and publicly sated, Fisher, Toklas, and
David expanded women’s food writing beyond the domestic realm by pioneering
forms of self-expression that celebrate female appetite for pleasure and for
culinary adventure. In so doing, they illuminate the power of genre-bending
food writing to transgress and reconfigure conventional gender ideologies. For
these women, food encouraged a sensory engagement with their environment and a
physical receptivity toward pleasure that engendered their creative aesthetic.
Restaurants and Dining Rooms Franziska Bollerey 2019-03-26 According to urban
academic myth, the first restaurants emerged in the wake of the French
Revolution. From the very beginning in the elegant salons of the latter days of
the Ancien Régime, the design of restaurants has been closely related to ideas
of how food should be presented and how it may be consumed in public. The
appearance and atmosphere created by restaurant owners reflects culturally
embedded ideals of comfort, sociability and the good life. As a product of the
modern metropolis, the restaurant encapsulates and illustrates the profound
change in how its patrons viewed themselves as individuals, how they used their
cities and how they met friends or business partners over a meal. The
architectural design of environments for the consumption of food necessarily
involves an exploration and a manipulation of the human experience of space. It
reflects ideas about public and private behaviour for which the restaurant
offers a stage. Famous architects were commissioned to provide designs for
restaurants in order to lure in an ever more demanding urban clientele. The
interior designs of restaurants were often employed to present this particular
aspect in consciously evoking an imagery of sophisticated modernity. This book
presents the restaurant, its cultural and typological history as it evolved
over time. In this unique combination it provides valuable knowledge for
designers and students of design, and for everyone interested in the cultural
history of the modern metropolis.
Arranging the Meal Jean-Louis Flandrin 2007-10-15 The sequence in which food
has been served at meals has changed greatly over the centuries and has also
varied from one country to another, a fact noted in virtually every culinary
history. Most food writers have treated the more significant alterations as
stand-alone events. The most famous example of such a change occurred in the
nineteenth century, when service à la française—in which the stunning
presentation made a great show but diners had to wait to be served—gave way to
service à la russe, in which platters were passed among diners who served
themselves. But in Arranging the Meal, the late culinary historian Jean-Louis
Flandrin argues that such a change in the order of food service is far from a
distinct event. Instead he regards it as a historical phenomenon, one that
happened in response to socioeconomic and cultural factors—another mutation in
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an ever-changing sequence of customs. As France's most illustrious culinary
historian, Flandrin has become a cult figure in France, and this posthumous
book is not only his final word but also a significant contribution to culinary
scholarship. A foreword by Beatrice Fink places Flandrin's work in context and
offers a personal remembrance of this French culinary hero.
Biology and Conservation of the European Sturgeon Acipenser sturio L. 1758
Patrick WILLIOT 2011-08-24 The book aims at synthesizing our current knowledge
of Acipenser sturio and its management. This species, one of the most
widespread sturgeon species all over Western Europe ranging from the Black Sea
to the Baltic, is now on the verge of extinction. Major aspects of its biology
and management, including mismanagement, are provided in a historic
perspective. Similarly, the changes in the restoration programs (in situ and ex
situ) initiated in France and Germany are presented. As the species occurred in
sympatry with Acipenser oxyrinchus in Germany and Poland and very recently in
France as well, a brief outlook on restoration-management programs of A.
oxyrinchus are also provided for both North America and Northern European
countries, namely Germany and Poland. As conservation-restoration actions go
beyond scientific issues, non-governmental stakeholders and marine professional
fishermen’s organizations have also been asked to contribute, and the key role
of a French-German cooperation plan is underlined. A part of the book is
devoted to perspectives. Illustrations of the European sturgeon, mainly in
photographs, but also in stamps and paintings, are presented.
Accounting for Taste Priscilla Parkhurst Ferguson 2006-08-01 French cuisine is
such a staple in our understanding of fine food that we forget the accidents of
history that led to its creation. Accounting for Taste brings these "accidents"
to the surface, illuminating the magic of French cuisine and the mystery behind
its historical development. Priscilla Parkhurst Ferguson explains how the food
of France became French cuisine. This momentous culinary journey begins with
Ancien Régime cookbooks and ends with twenty-first-century cooking programs. It
takes us from Carême, the "inventor" of modern French cuisine in the early
nineteenth century, to top chefs today, such as Daniel Boulud and Jacques
Pépin. Not a history of French cuisine, Accounting for Taste focuses on the
people, places, and institutions that have made this cuisine what it is today:
a privileged vehicle for national identity, a model of cultural ascendancy, and
a pivotal site where practice and performance intersect. With sources as
various as the novels of Balzac and Proust, interviews with contemporary chefs
such as David Bouley and Charlie Trotter, and the film Babette's Feast,
Ferguson maps the cultural field that structures culinary affairs in France and
then exports its crucial ingredients. What's more, well beyond food, the
intricate connections between cuisine and country, between local practice and
national identity, illuminate the concept of culture itself. To BrillatSavarin's famous dictum—"Animals fill themselves, people eat, intelligent
people alone know how to eat"—Priscilla Ferguson adds, and Accounting for Taste
shows, how the truly intelligent also know why they eat the way they do.
“Parkhurst Ferguson has her nose in the right place, and an infectious lust for
her subject that makes this trawl through the history and cultural significance
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of French food—from French Revolution to Babette’s Feast via Balzac’s suppers
and Proust’s madeleines—a satisfying meal of varied courses.”—Ian Kelly, Times
(UK)
Camille Alexandre Dumas fils 2004-01-06 Marguerite Gautier is the most
beautiful, brazen—and expensive—courtesan in all of Paris. Despite being ill
with consumption, she lives a glittering, moneyed life of nonstop parties and
aristocratic balls and savors every day as if it were her last. Into her life
comes Armand Duval. Young, handsome, and recklessly headstrong, he is
hopelessly in love with Marguerite, but not nearly rich enough. Yet Armand is
Marguerite’s first true love, and against her better judgment, she throws away
her upper-class lifestyle for him. But as intense as their love for each other
is, it challenges a reality that cannot be denied.… This Signet Classics
version is the only available paperback edition of Camille, a story as old as
time and as timeless as love itself. Translated by Sir Edmond Gosse, with an
Introduction by Toril Moi Includes Photos
Oyster Drew Smith 2015-10-06 “Rich in history, lore, recipes, fascinating
images—in short, a delicious book from start to finish” (Sandy Ingber, Grand
Central Oyster Bar). Tracing the oyster’s role in cooking, art, literature, and
politics from the dawn of time to the present day, this unique book reveals how
oysters have sustained communities financially and ecologically, and have
loomed surprisingly large in legend and history. Using the oyster as the
central theme, Smith has organized the book around time periods and
geographical locations, looking at the oyster’s influence through colorful
anecdotes, eye-opening scientific facts, and a wide array of visuals. The book
also includes fifty recipes—traditional country dishes and contemporary
examples from some of the best restaurants in the world. Renowned French chef
Raymond Blanc calls Oyster “a brilliant crusade for the oyster that shows how
food has shaped our history, art, literature, law-making, culture, and of
course love-making and cuisine.”
Gusto Denise Gigante 2013-10-28 First published in 2006. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Cambridge World History of Food Kenneth F. Kiple 2000 A two-volume set
which traces the history of food and nutrition from the beginning of human life
on earth through the present.
Leconte de Lisle's Poems on the Barbarian Races Alison Fairlie 2014-10-23
Originally published in 1947, this book presents a comprehensive study
regarding the Poèmes barbares (1862) of Leconte de Lisle. Two key areas are
explored: 'what attracted Leconte de Lisle to the history and mythology of the
barbarian races, by what methods and in accordance with what ideas he
transformed his material into poetry'. The text is organised in reflection of
the different ethnic and tribal groups contained within the poems. Detailed
notes are incorporated throughout and a bibliography is also included. This
book will be of value to anyone with an interest in French poetry and literary
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criticism.
Classic Russian Cooking Elena Molokhovets 1998 "Joyce Toomre... has
accomplished an enormous task, fully on a par with the original author's slave
labor. Her extensive preface and her detailed and entertaining notes are
marvelous." —Tatyana Tolstaya, New York Review of Books "ÂClassic Russian
Cooking is a book that I highly recommend. Joyce Toomre has done a marvelous
job of translating this valuable and fascinating source book. It's the Fanny
Farmer and Isabella Beeton of Russia's 19th century." —Julia Child, Food Arts
"This is a delicious book, and Indiana University Press has served it up
beautifully." —Russian Review "... should become as much of a classic as the
Russian original... dazzling and admirable expedition into Russia's kitchens
and cuisine."Â —Slavic Review "It gives a delightful and fascinating picture of
the foods of pre-Communist Russia." —The Christian Science Monitor First
published in 1861, this "bible" of Russian homemakers offered not only a
compendium of recipes, but also instructions about such matters as setting up a
kitchen, managing servants, shopping, and proper winter storage. Joyce Toomre
has superbly translated and annotated over one thousand of the recipes and has
written a thorough and fascinating introduction which discusses the history of
Russian cuisine and summarizes Molokhovets' advice on household management. A
treasure trove for culinary historians, serious cooks and cookbook readers, and
scholars of Russian history and culture.
Eel Richard Schweid 2009-05-15 When pulled from the mud of creeks, ponds,
rivers, or the sea, the eel, with its slick, snake-like body, emerges as an
extremely mundane and even unappealing fish. But don’t let the appearance fool
you—the eel has been one of the world’s favorite foods since ancient Greece,
and the eel’s life cycle is one of the most remarkable on the planet—during the
middle ages, impoverished Londoners survived on eel and the eel later saved the
Mayflower pilgrims from starvation on American shores. In Eel, RichardSchweid
chronicles the many facets of these slippery creatures from their natural
history to their market value and contemporary consumption to their appearance
in art and literature and finally to their present threatened status. So far,
eels have steadfastly refused to reproduce in captivity, apparently requiring
the vastness of the open ocean to successfully mature—which has imperiled the
species’ long-term survival. Schweid explains that freshwater eels are born in
remote ocean depths and make a journey of thousands of miles to fresh water
where they spend most of their lives before making a return journey to the
ocean to mate and die. Well-illustrated and containing many little-known facts
about this surprising fish, Eel will appeal to general readers of natural
history and others wishing to discover something more about the common unagi on
the sushi menu.
The Oxford Companion to Sugar and Sweets 2015-04-01 A sweet tooth is a powerful
thing. Babies everywhere seem to smile when tasting sweetness for the first
time, a trait inherited, perhaps, from our ancestors who foraged for sweet
foods that were generally safer to eat than their bitter counterparts. But the
"science of sweet" is only the beginning of a fascinating story, because it is
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not basic human need or simple biological impulse that prompts us to decorate
elaborate wedding cakes, scoop ice cream into a cone, or drop sugar cubes into
coffee. These are matters of culture and aesthetics, of history and society,
and we might ask many other questions. Why do sweets feature so prominently in
children's literature? When was sugar called a spice? And how did chocolate
evolve from an ancient drink to a modern candy bar? The Oxford Companion to
Sugar and Sweets explores these questions and more through the collective
knowledge of 265 expert contributors, from food historians to chemists,
restaurateurs to cookbook writers, neuroscientists to pastry chefs. The
Companion takes readers around the globe and throughout time, affording
glimpses deep into the brain as well as stratospheric flights into the world of
sugar-crafted fantasies. More than just a compendium of pastries, candies,
ices, preserves, and confections, this reference work reveals how the human
proclivity for sweet has brought richness to our language, our art, and, of
course, our gastronomy. In nearly 600 entries, beginning with "à la mode" and
ending with the Italian trifle known as "zuppa inglese," the Companion traces
sugar's journey from a rare luxury to a ubiquitous commodity. In between,
readers will learn about numerous sweeteners (as well-known as agave nectar and
as obscure as castoreum, or beaver extract), the evolution of the dessert
course, the production of chocolate, and the neurological, psychological, and
cultural responses to sweetness. The Companion also delves into the darker side
of sugar, from its ties to colonialism and slavery to its addictive qualities.
Celebrating sugar while acknowledging its complex history, The Oxford Companion
to Sugar and Sweets is the definitive guide to one of humankind's greatest
sources of pleasure. Like kids in a candy shop, fans of sugar (and aren't we
all?) will enjoy perusing the wondrous variety to be found in this volume.
New Orleans Cuisine Susan Tucker 2009 With contributions from Karen Leathem,
Patricia Kennedy Livingston, Michael Mizell-Nelson, Cynthia LeJeune Nobles,
Sharon Stallworth Nossiter, Sara Roahen, and Susan Tucker New Orleans Cuisine:
Fourteen Signature Dishes and Their HistoriesNew Orleans Cuisine shows how
ingredients, ethnicities, cooks, chefs, and consumers all converged over time
to make the city a culinary capital.
From Absinthe to Zest: An Alphabet for Food Lovers Alexandre Dumas 2011-04-07
As well as being the author of The Three Musketeers, Alexandre Dumas was also
an enthusiastic gourmand and expert cook. His Grand Dictionnaire de Cuisine,
published in 1873, is an encyclopaedic collection of ingredients, recipes and
anecdotes, from Absinthe to Zest via cake, frogs' legs, oysters, Roquefort and
vanilla. Included here are recipes for bamboo pickle and strawberry omelette,
advice on cooking all manner of beast from bear to kangaroo brought together in
a witty and gloriously eccentric culinary compendium.
The American Cyclopaedia George Ripley 1881
Le Comte De Monte-Cristo (Complete) Alexandre Dumas 1900
Catalogue of Books Added to the Library of Congress Library of Congress.
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Catalog, 1868 1876
A History of the Food of Paris Jim Chevallier 2018-06-15 Paris has played a
unique role in world gastronomy, influencing cooks and gourmets across the
world. It has served as a focal point not only for its own cuisine, but for
regional specialties from across France. For tourists, its food remains one of
the great attractions of the city itself. Yet the history of this food remains
largely unknown. A History of the Food of Paris brings together archaeology,
historical records, memoirs, statutes, literature, guidebooks, news items, and
other sources to paint a sweeping portrait of the city’s food from the
Neanderthals to today’s bistros and food trucks. The colorful history of the
city’s markets, its restaurants and their predecessors, of immigrant food, even
of its various drinks appears here in all its often surprising variety,
revealing new sides of this endlessly fascinating city.
Catalogue of Books Added to the Library of Congress Library of Congress
(Washington). 1876
French Provincial Cooking Elizabeth David 1999-02-01 First published in 1962,
Elizabeth David's culinary odyssey through provincial France forever changed
the way we think about food. With elegant simplicity, David explores the
authentic flavors and textures of time-honored cuisines from such provinces as
Alsace, Provence, Brittany, and the Savoie. Full of cooking ideas and recipes,
French Provincial Cooking is a scholarly yet straightforward celebration of the
traditions of French regional cooking. For more than seventy years, Penguin has
been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world.
With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of
the best works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers
trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and
notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
Des fruits et des graines comestibles du monde entier TONELLI Nicole 2013-10-15
L’étonnante diversité des fruits et des graines (baies, drupes, akènes,
arilles, hespérides…), leur symbolique, les multiples anecdotes qui y sont
liées mais aussi leur culture et leur commercialisation nous entraînent dans un
grand voyage autour du monde riche d’odeurs, de couleurs et de saveurs. Des
Fruits et des graines comestibles du monde entier captivera l’attention du
lecteur curieux. Il sera également utile aux nutritionnistes, diététiciens,
enseignants et étudiants en sciences qui veulent comprendre l’origine des
fruits et graines, préciser des données botaniques, connaître leur valeur
nutritionnelle, leur culture et les principales maladies et ravageurs les
concernant.
The American Cyclopædia George Ripley 1879
Paris à Table Eugène Briffault 2018-03-13 Described by Le Monde as "the richest
view of Balzac's time seen from the table," Paris à Table: 1846 is an essential
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text in the history of gastronomy, along with Brillat-Savarin's The Physiology
of Taste and Dumas's Dictionary of Cuisine. Its author, Eugène Briffault, was
well-known in his day as a theater critic and chronicler of contemporary Paris,
but also as a bon-vivant, celebrated for his ability to quaff a bell jar full
of champagne in a single draft and well-qualified to write authoritatively
about the culinary culture of Paris. Focusing on the manners and customs of the
dining scene, Briffault takes readers from the opulence of a meal at the
Rothschilds' through every social stratum down to the student on the Left Bank
and the laborer eating on the streets. He surveys the restaurants of the
previous generation and his own--from the most elegant to the lowest dive-along with the eating habits of the bourgeoisie, the importance and variety of
banquets, the institutional meal, and even the plight of "people who do not
dine," artists and intellectuals who fell on hungry times. He records the
specialties, the décor, the patrons, and the restaurateurs and their waiters. A
fine storyteller, Briffault collected culinary anecdotes, from the tantrums of
a king deprived of his spinach to the tragedy of "the friendliest pig that was
ever seen." The volume includes the humorous drawings of the caricaturist
Bertall that cleverly reinforce the witty and ironic tone of the text. Along
with J. Weintraub's introduction--which provides the first modern biography of
the author and analyzes the place of Paris à Table in the literary culture of
the time--the text is copiously annotated, acquainting readers with the events
and characters that enliven the narrative. Paris à Table provides a delightful
and delectable entryway to Briffault's Paris, the city Walter Benjamin
characterized as "the capital of the nineteenth century."
Grand Dictionnaire Universel [du XIXe Siecle] Francais: (1.)-2.
supplement.1878-90? Pierre Larousse 1878
Meyers Grosses Konversations-Lexikon 1903
Alexander Dumas Dictionary Of Cuisine Dumas 2014-01-21 First published in 2005.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Catalogue of the London Library ...: Catalogue London Library 1888
Salt Mark Kurlansky 2011-03-18 From the award-winning and bestselling author of
Cod comes the dramatic, human story of a simple substance, an element almost as
vital as water, that has created fortunes, provoked revolutions, directed
economies and enlivened our recipes. Salt is common, easy to obtain and
inexpensive. It is the stuff of kitchens and cooking. Yet trade routes were
established, alliances built and empires secured – all for something that
filled the oceans, bubbled up from springs, formed crusts in lake beds, and
thickly veined a large part of the Earth’s rock fairly close to the surface.
From pre-history until just a century ago – when the mysteries of salt were
revealed by modern chemistry and geology – no one knew that salt was virtually
everywhere. Accordingly, it was one of the most sought-after commodities in
human history. Even today, salt is a major industry. Canada, Kurlansky tells
us, is the world’s sixth largest salt producer, with salt works in Ontario
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playing a major role in satisfying the Americans’ insatiable demand. As he did
in his highly acclaimed Cod, Mark Kurlansky once again illuminates the big
picture by focusing on one seemingly modest detail. In the process, the world
is revealed as never before.
Offal: Rejected and Reclaimed Food Mark McWilliams 2017-06-30 Contains the
proceedings from the 2016 Oxford Symposium on Food & Cookery focusing on offal.
Realms of Memory: Traditions Pierre Nora 1996 Offers the best essays from the
acclaimed collection originally published in French. This monumental work
examines how and why events and figures become a part of a people's collective
memory, how rewriting history can forge new paradigms of cultural identity, and
how the meaning attached to an event can become as significant as the event
itself.
"Interior Portraiture and Masculine Identity in France, 1789?914 "
HeatherBelnap Jensen 2017-07-05 Focusing specifically on portraiture as a
genre, this volume challenges scholarly assumptions that regard interior spaces
as uniquely feminine. Contributors analyze portraits of men in domestic and
studio spaces in France during the long nineteenth century; the preponderance
of such portraits alone supports the book's premise that the alignment of men
with public life is oversimplified and more myth than reality. The volume
offers analysis of works by a mix of artists, from familiar names such as
David, Delacroix, Courbet, Manet, Rodin, and Matisse to less well-known image
makers including Dominique Doncre, Constance Mayer, Anders Zorn and LucienEtienne Melingue. The essays cover a range of media from paintings and prints
to photographs and sculpture that allows exploration of the relation between
masculinity and interiority across the visual culture of the period. The home
and other interior spaces emerge from these studies as rich and complex
locations for both masculine self-expression and artistic creativity. Interior
Portraiture and Masculine Identity in France, 1789-1914 provides a much-needed
rethinking of modern masculinity in this period.
Changing France Anne Green 2013-12-01 The French Second Empire (1852-70) was a
time of exceptionally rapid social, industrial and technological change. French
literature also underwent fundamental changes during this period as writers
embraced ‘modernity’ and incorporated new technologies, fashions and inventions
into their work. Focusing on cultural areas such as exhibitions, transport,
food, dress and photography, ‘Changing France’ shows how apparently trivial
aspects of modern life provided Second Empire writers with a versatile means of
thinking about deeper issues. This volume brings literature and material
culture together to reveal how writing itself changed as writers recognised the
extraordinarily rich possibilities of expression opened up to them by the
changing material world.
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